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DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS
Southern Arizona VA Health Care System
Tucson, AZ 85723

In Reply Refer To: 678/0-002

Anthony Miner OConnell
439 South Vista Del Rio
Green Valley, AZ 85614

Dear Mr. OConnell,

This letter is in response to your questions sent by email on June 18, 2015 regarding a “Request
for Information” from an unknown sender.

The return address on the materials you provided indicates that the “Request for Information”
was sent by the Arizona Department of Economic Security in Phoenix, AZ. The Southern
Arizona VA Health Care System did not generate this information request. As indicated in the
materials you received, you may contact the Arizona Department of Economic Security at (602)
417-5010 or log into your account at www.healthearizonaplus.gov for further information.

Singerely, _
fG»Jonathalé H.Zardzner, MPA, FACHE

Director .
Southern Arizona Why does VA Director Gardner say |

VA Health Care System have an account. at
www.healthearizonaplus.gov?

| am not aware of having this account.
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